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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 3:07 PM

To: mtippen@anthemwsllc.com

Cc: Whitney McKee

Subject: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: Anthem Water Solutions, LLC_Montezuma Quail
302631 Federal SWD No.1_Solaris Water Midstream

Attachments: SWD-2429_Anthem Water Solutions, LLC_Montezuma Quail 302631 Federal SWD No.1_Solaris
Protest.pdf

RE: Montezuma Quail 302631 Federal SWD No.1 (APl 30-15-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pBL2116953697) Unit P S30 T26S
R31E, NMPM, Eddy County

Mr. Tippen,

The OCD was notified by Solaris Water Midstream that they are protesting this application. Because of the protest, the
application can no longer be reviewed administratively. You are being notified that for this application to be considered,
Anthem Water Solutions, LLC, currently has two options; the first is to go to hearing, the second is to negotiate a
resolution with the protesting party. If the protest is withdrawn, then the application can be reviewed administratively.
In the meantime, the application will be retained pending a hearing or other resolution. Please continue to provide OCD
with information regarding the standing of this application and feel free to call me with any questions.

Contact for Solaris Water Midstream:

Whitney McKee

Regulatory Specialist

Solaris Water Midstream, LLC
0:432.203.9020 | M: 832.247.3399

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Engineer

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3401




Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Whitney McKee <whitney.mckee@solariswater.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 12:00 PM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Cc: Drew Dixon

Subject: [EXT] Objection to SWD Application - Anthem Water Solution - Montezuma Quail 302631 Federal
SWD #1

Good afternoon,
Solaris Water Midstream, LLC objects to and protests the following application filed by Anthem Water Solutions:

e Montezuma Quail 302631 Federal SWD #1 (APl No. N/A) to be drilled in Sec. 30, T. 26 S., R. 31 E., Eddy County,
NM

Solaris Water Midstream asks that this application be set for hearing. Please add me to the service list and provide me
with any future notices or correspondence.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Whitney McKee

Regulatory Specialist

Solaris Water Midstream, LLC
0:432.203.9020 | M: 832.247.3399

Thanks,

Whitney McKee

Regulatory Specialist

Solaris Water Midstream, LLC
0:432.203.9020 | M: 832.247.3399

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, a leader in email
security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security awareness training, web security,
compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and small organizations from malicious activity, human
error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website.



